
 

 
 

 
 

Welcome! 

Hello and welcome to my first newsletter written for the parents of any 
pupil with SEND (Special Educational Needs and/or Disabilities) who attend 

our school. I’m really excited to be joining Dereham Junior this term and 
am looking forward to getting to know all of you over the coming weeks. 
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Parental support 

Family Voice will be holding a lot of different online 
sessions for parents over the next term. Here are 
some of the dates for your diary! 

 

 

 

Mrs Carter 

Return to school 

The children are all beginning to settle back into their 
class routines. All of the children on our SEN register will 
now have an up to date one page profile which includes 
their current class targets. You should have received a 
copy of this just before Easter. If not, please speak with 
your child’s class teacher. 
 

We are always thinking carefully about how we can best 
meet your child’s needs in school and have been working 
hard to put specific interventions and support in place, 
whilst following all COVID guidelines. We will gradually 
add to these, as restrictions ease.  
 

We understand that you may have concerns or worries 
about your child as they return to school.  Just One 
Norfolk has a lot of information and advice for parents 
which can be found here: 
https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/return-to-
school/resources-for-families. You can also call 0300 300 
0123 for advice and support or text Parentline on 07520 
631590. 
Getting to know you 

This term, I will be in school every Monday to Wednesday 
and will be working hard over the next few weeks to get 
to know your children and you. In the meantime, if you 
have any questions about your child’s learning needs, 
please speak to their class teacher first. 
 


